
MEMORANDUM 

 

December 20, 1996 

 

To:  File 

 

From:  Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: December 16-17, 1996 Review Board Meeting 

 

1. The Review Board did not discuss The Record or Jane Vezeris’s memo of November 13, 1996 

regarding the Dinneen materials. We have received RIF numbers for the Dinneen material. We have 

also received a letter from the Archives stating that The Record for the years 1938 through 1959 is 

open to the public. 

 

2. The Review Board considered Jane Vezeris’s letter of December 11, 1996, regarding a document 

voted open at the November 13-14, 1996 meeting:154-10002-10353. The Board decided not to 

reconsider its vote to open. Our letter conveying this information was sent on December 19, 1996, and 

faxed on December 20, 1996. 

 

3. As of December 20, 1996, the Secret Service has not presented evidence for the protective surveys 

that was due on December 16, 1996. 
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